

Please Help Us Support the Office Staff of Trinity Center

Remember our outreach shower of office supplies for Trinity Center at our ECW Annual Gatherings?

Well, three years have passed and the staff is still talking about the overwhelming love and appreciation they felt upon the receipt of our donations.

After consulting with Trinity Center, I decided the time is right to do it again.

So here is the wish list from the Trinity office staff:

✓ Reams of white paper, 8 ½ X 11.

Note: Trinity Center goes through tons of white paper.

√ 3-Tab manila file folders, not 2, 4 or 5 tabs

Note: Tabs are left, center, right. Also called 1/3 cut.

- √ Standard legal pads, white or yellow, 8 ½" x11"
 - ✓ Junior legal pads, white or yellow, 5" x 8"
 - √ #2 lead pencils
 - √ ball point pens, black and blue
 - **✓ BIC Wite Out EZ Correct Correction Tape**
- ✓ EXPO-brand Dry Erase Markers of various colors

Note: Off brands do not actually erase. Trinity Center uses these in large quantities for it seems the caps go missing which means the markers dry out!

✓ Dry Erase erasers.

√ 3x5, 3x3 Post-It Notes, preferably yellow

Note: Be careful that the pad is not for a dispenser.

- ✓ Medium and large black binder clips.
- √ "Hello, My Name Is..." sticky nametags

Here Is How You Can Help.



Please bring any of these items that you can to the Diocesan Episcopal Church Women Annual Gathering at Trinity Center on Wednesday, August 13, 2025. Collection tote bags will be available at the meeting for your offerings.

School supplies are out in the stores now for return to school in August, so you should have an easy and enjoyable

shopping experience. Some of these items can be found in "dollar stores". I have seen Expo Markers in Dollar General as well as legal pads.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please call or text Kit Reddick, Mission and Outreach, at 252-802-0025.

Thank you for your kindness and generosity.